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My fellow Brother Knights: 

On February 5th, Supreme Council elected Patrick E. Kelly as the new Supreme Knight. His term 

of office will begin on March 1, 2021. The Supreme Council By-Laws state that upon the age of 

70 a Supreme Council Board Member must retire. Our current Supreme Knight Carl A. 

Anderson will retire as he celebrates his 70th birthday early this year.   

 
Patrick E. Kelly 

Supreme Knight Elect Kelly has served our Order in many roles, current Deputy Supreme 

Knight since 2017. His career was spent in the United States Navy for 24 years. He served as 

Vice President of Public Policy for over 11 years in Washington D.C. Interactions between the 

White House and Congress.  

 

For his full bio please click on the link below. 

Supreme Knight-elect - Patrick E. Kelly | Knights of Columbus (kofc.org) 

 

On behalf of the entire 51st District of the Florida State Council, we congratulate our new 

Supreme Knight-elect as he embarks on his new position in our honored Order. 

 

Fraternally, Vivat Jesus 

SK John T Gearon III, PGK PFN 

District Deputy 51 

https://www.kofc.org/en/who-we-are/our-supreme-officers/supreme-knight-elect.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


